
Dinning in the Dark

is an event designed to increase awareness of visual 
impairment and help create more inclusive service for all 
potential customers. 
This years event will bring faculty from University of 
Tsukuba, Japan as well as faculty from College of Education 
and Human Ecology from the Ohio State University. 
Food preparation and service is delivered by the OSU 
Hospitality Management students. 

SPONSORED BY:
• College of Education and Human Ecology, The Ohio State 

University

DINNING IN THE DARK
Annual visual impairment 
awareness event 

SUNDAY, 
Sep 29TH 2019
5:00 – 7:00 p.m.
The Ohio Union 

Instructional Kitchen
Contact:

Milos Bujisic, Ph.D.
bujisic.1@osu.edu


